
CITY OF APPLETON      Charge to: 11020   
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

#7-17 
 

RE: Proposed Zone Change 
 

A public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers, City Hall, Appleton, Wisconsin, on October 4, 
2017, at 7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, to consider the following proposed zone change: 

 
Rezoning #7-17 has been initiated by owner/applicant, BDB Company, LLP, Daniel Densow, to rezone 
611 North Superior Street - Tax Id #31-2-0687-00 from R-2 Two-family District to C-2 General 
Commercial District.  
 
Purpose of the Rezoning:  Facilitate the expansion of the current parking lot to accommodate additional 
off-street parking spaces for Wichmann-Fargo Funeral Home located at 537 North Superior Street. 
 
Legal Description: 
SECOND WARD PLAT 2WD   LOT 4 BLK 65, INCLUDING TO THE CENTERLINE OF THE 
ADJACENT RIGHT-OF-WAY. 
 
September 13, 2017 
 

KAMI LYNCH 
City Clerk 

 
RUN: September 19, 2017 
 September 26, 2017 
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